Year 10 Parents’ Evening

Dear Parents

Thank you for attending this week’s Year 10 Parents’ Evening.  

Whilst we are aware that there were a few technical problems which we are looking into, we have had many positive responses to the format of the new online system.  Thank you for your patience if you did experience any difficulties.

Kind regards

Simon Appleman
Deputy Headteacher
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